
WOOSTER DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 
April 15-May 3 

Indoor soccer games will be held the week of April 15th, April 22nd and April 29th in  the big and small 
gyms. Everyone is welcome to attend and cheer on their friends. Please remember, no food or drink is 
permitted inside the gyms and always use appropriate language when cheering. Soccer players: Bring 
your ID’s to the games.  

April 12- April 19 

Are you 16 years or older? Have you ever wondered what it’s like to save 3 lives in only 30 
minutes? Sign up to donate blood for the last blood drive of the school year, on April 19th!! 
Parent permission slip forms will be available in G4 or with a leadership student when you sign 
up! 

Find the hero in you! Sign up now!  

 
 
April 11- April 17 

Attention Wooster Colts! It’s your chance to buy a Baer approved yearbook. Yearbook wants you to 
know that we are running out of yearbooks to sell, we won’t have many left by the end of April. Seniors, 
this is your last year to buy a yearbook, so get one while you can so you don’t forget the best year of 
high school. This year’s yearbook is the best yearbook our school has produced. The more books we sell, 
the longer the yearbook tradition will be around! Please go pay for your yearbook soon at the 
bookkeeper’s office, so that you are guaranteed to be able to re-live your memories as you grow. 

 
April 11- April 15 
 
Disc Golf club meets every Monday at lunch in B-2.  Don’t know what Disc Golf is? We are still figuring it 
ourselves!  All skill levels are welcome. 

 
 
April 9- April 18 
Seniors: 

The senior panoramic photo will be taken on Thursday, April 18, on the football stadium east bleachers. 
Order forms will be available from your 4th period senior teacher or from Mr. Baer in room C7. The 
photo size is 8” x 24” and is laminated. Cost $16. 

This is a great way to remember all your good friends and classmates from the Class of 2019. If you have 
any questions, please see Mr. Baer in room C7.  

 



 

Please run this announcement on April 15th 

Attention all 10th grade students: our MYP Personal Project Showcase is tomorrow, April 16th, during 1st, 
2nd, and 3rd periods. Please remember to finish your Showcase Displays and bring all your showcase 
materials tomorrow. Check-in and set-up will be during 1st period, so arrive promptly.  

 

Please run this announcement on April 16th 

Attention all 9th grade students: Our MYP Personal Project Showcase is today. During 2nd and 3rd periods, 
select 9th grade classes will have a chance to attend the showcase to see the exciting projects students 
have created this year. This is the perfect opportunity to start thinking about your projects for next year, 
so come celebrate with us!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


